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[bookmark: _GoBack]Handover of Japan-Funded Education Project in Gokwe North District

On 23 June, the handover ceremony of the Comprehensive Education Project funded by the Government of Japan was held at Chirisa Primary School in Gokwe North District.
The three-year project, funded with US$ 2.3 million, has improved the educational environment at three primary schools, such as with new classroom blocks, staff houses and administration blocks, benefitting around 1,900 students, 40 teachers and 5,400 community members. The project was jointly implemented by ADRA Japan and ADRA Zimbabwe.
The handover ceremony was attended by the Chargé d’Affaires ad Interim at the Embassy of Japan, Mr Hiroyuki Kumagai; the Country Director of ADRA Japan, Mr Yasuki Aoki; the Country Director of ADRA Zimbabwe, Mrs Judith Musvosvi; Government of Zimbabwe officials; parents and guardians; teachers; and members of the community. 
Gokwe North District has a shortage of schools and a lacks educational infrastructure. The Government of Japan has been supporting education in Gokwe North through ADRA Japan and ADRA Zimbabwe since 2010 with a total funding of almost US$ 5.7 million.
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